
All  applicants  will  be  selected  based  on  social  criteria,  taking  into  account  the  income  of  parents  and,  

if  applicable,  spouse.  Please  provide  appropriate  evidence  of  this.

All  documents  must  be  submitted  by  e-mail  to  Ms.  Monika  Klein,  Department  of  Chemistry,  fachgruppe-

chemie@uni-bonn.de,  by  28  February  2025 .  If  you  have  any  questions,  please  contact  Ms.  Klein  on  

Tel.:  0228  73  –  5360.

The  award  is  generally  made  after  the  successful  completion  of  all  compulsory  modules  with  the  

exception  of  the  advanced  internship  and  three/two  (PO14/20)  elective  modules  in  the  master's  

degree  program  and  thus  the  acquisition  of  at  least  60  credit  points  for  the  time  spent  working  on  the  

master's  thesis.  For  students  on  the  master's  degree  program,  an  average  grade  is  calculated  across  

the  modules  of  the  master's  degree  program,  which  comprises  60  credit  points.  All  compulsory  

modules  must  be  passed  and  are  included  in  the  calculation  of  the  average  grade.  The  advanced  

internship  is  excluded.  Only  those  applicants  who  have  the  grade  in  question  set  at  least  as  "good"  

can  be  included  in  the  group  of  those  entitled.

The  Theodor  Laymann  Foundation  Fund  is  awarding  a  scholarship  to  eligible  students  of  the  

Master's  program  in  Chemistry  at  the  University  of  Bonn  to  financially  secure  the  final  phase  of  their  

studies  for  the  summer  semester  of  2025.  The  scholarship  will  be  awarded  for  a  period  of  six  months  
in  the  amount  of  EUR  735.00  per  month  to  students  whose  studies  are  not  secured  by  state  funding.

The  application  documents  are  available  in  the  Chemistry  Department  or  at  https://www.stiftung.uni-

bonn.de/de/aktivitaeten/stipendien  available.  Information  on  data  collection  and  data  processing  can  

be  found  on  the  application  form.

Bonn,  January  9,  2025

Announcement  of  a  scholarship  for  the  summer  semester  2025
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